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March 5, 2013 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Power Committee 
 
FROM:  Charlie Black and Michael Schilmoeller 
 
SUBJECT:  RPM Review Panel Report:  Staff Progress on Recommendations 
 
 
At the January 15, 2013, Power Committee meeting, an independent panel of experts presented 
the results of their evaluation of the Council’s Regional Portfolio Model.  The panel’s 
recommendations include: 

 developing an improved process for communications about the model and its use 
 enhancing the model software 
 adding staffing support for the model 

 
At the March Power Committee meeting, staff will provide a briefing on steps to implement 
these recommendations. Staff will also ask for any guidance the Committee wishes to provide at 
this early stage of the effort. 
 
 
 


